
Volunteer Opportunity 
 
Our friends at Company Wrench have spearheaded an important project after becoming 
aware of a problem while working on Community Care Day.  While cleaning out a shed at the 
homeless shelter, they found dozens of broken down bikes.  Why?  Biking is the primary 
mode of transportation for the majority of the clients.  Most do not have vehicles.  When a 
bike breaks down, it can be devastating. 
 
Brad Hutchinson had an idea, an idea that has exploded beyond his expectations.  Why not 
ask local scrappers, families, businesses and community members to donate old bikes and 
then bring the community together to wash and repair them before distributing them to the 
underserved population within the community. 
 
The response has been so huge that they are in need of volunteers of any skill level to come 
and help them work on the hundreds of bicycles that they have received.   
 
Company Wrench invites you to join them on Saturday, October 25th to help clean, repair, 
and test ride bikes here at CW shop. They are graciously providing lunch and kids are 
welcome if they can help. 
 
If you are interested in being a part of this amazing community project, contact Amanda 
Strigle, Campaign Manager for United Way of Fairfield County at 740.653.0643! 
 
 


